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18 May 2017 
 
 
 
Dominique Du Pre 
Lowbrook Academy 
The Fairway 
Cox Green 
Maidenhead 
SL6 3AR 
 
 
Dear Dominique, 
 
I am writing to you following your letter to Councillor Dudley on the 5 May.  To secure the 
Council's support for the expansion of the Academy,  Council officers will prepare a paper 
for consideration at a full council meeting and we would welcome your input to the key 
areas.  These include the nature and operation of the steering group you have suggested 
and the overarching principles for cost control within the project to demonstrate the 
necessary financial probity. 
 
It is important that this process is private in order that we can develop proposals that 
balance the Academy's need for certainty and the Council's need for financial control.  Can 
you please advise who the officers should contact in the first place to undertake this work. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 

Kevin McDaniel 
Director of Children’s Services  
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